Crossley Hall

Growing and B1050Ming Primary School

“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Friday 25™ October 2024

Year 5SMC - Culture Day Letter

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are looking at different cultures next half term as part of our learning. Could you please send
your children to school in traditional cultural clothing on Thursday 7" November. If they do not
have any tfraditional clothing they can wear something that is special to them.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Ammer (SMC)
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